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What's New In?

Large and flat icons in
4 versions, with more
than 300 x 512 pixels.
Original source:
[link]Multimedia
Narratives Site
Information The
Bystander by Sir Julian
Huxley The philosopher
and biologist Julian
Huxley was one of those
who recognized the
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uniqueness of humanity,
and felt that our
species' future should
be in the hands of those
who understand it. He
had a passion for the
conservation of nature,
for social reform, and
for the improvement of
the human condition. He
was preoccupied with the
meaning and significance
of life, and felt that
his public service was
all the more worthwhile
because of the need to
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make people understand
the true nature of human
existence and the nature
of our world. In 1926,
Huxley wrote his best-
known book, "The Savage
Mind". He did not mean
by "savage" that there
were no humane instincts
in the animal world, but
he was convinced that
human beings are unique
in their intelligence,
in their ability to
reflect on their
experience, and to
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reflect on this
knowledge in order to
control their own
destiny. He foresaw that
the kind of life that
humans lived would
determine the future of
the world, and Huxley's
book was a landmark in
the modern discussion of
the problems of human
welfare and the ultimate
fate of our planet.
Huxley was a brilliant
writer. His sense of
irony and his talent for
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dialectics, coupled with
a strong scientific
background, enabled him
to produce a style in
which the biochemistry
of human nature was
illuminated by a
profound understanding
of its social dynamics.
The pages of his book
are filled with
sparkling observations
and witty commentary.
Yet beneath this
brilliant surface the
reader will find an
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aspect of the book which
will perhaps be even
more important than the
intellectual content.
Huxley knew how to treat
people, to use them as
he thought they ought to
be used, as allies in
the battle for a better
world. The philosophy
and perspective of "The
Savage Mind" is a
valuable contribution to
the discourse on human
issues. It is concerned
with the meaning of
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human existence and the
meaning of death. Huxley
was not a philosopher of
pessimism; he believed
that humankind could
fulfil its destiny as it
had fulfilled that of
other animals. He did
not, however, see a
place for the individual
in the scheme of human
activity. Huxley's
thesis was that the
search for meaning must
be the quest for
conformity, and that the
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only possible meaning
was group conformity to
an agreed pattern.
Inevitably, people had
to follow an "order",
which was imposed on
them either from without
or from within. The only
alternative to such an
order was to reject it,
to shake off the
shackles of intellectual
and moral conformity. It
was up to men to explore
the nature of order and
the role that they
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themselves could play in
establishing it. "The
Savage Mind" is a book
which will be of
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Minimum System
Requirements: Minimum:
OS: Windows XP
Processor: 2.0 GHz
Memory: 2 GB Graphics:
DirectX 9-compatible
graphics card Hard
Drive: 5 GB available
space Recommended:
Processor: 2.8 GHz
Memory: 4 GB
Compatibility and
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